

March 23, 2010

Robert B. Warren T: 416-947-5075 rwarren@weirfoulds.com

VIA F-MAII

Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Re: Consultation on Distribution Revenue Decoupling/Board File No. EB-2010-0060

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada. By this letter, we are providing notice that our client intends to comment on the issues set out in your letter of March 22, 2010 and on the PEG Report. Our client also intends to participate in the stakeholder meeting, to be held on April 19, 2010.

Our client is a non-profit, public interest entity which represents the interests of the broad array of residential consumers of electricity and natural gas. Our client has no funds of its own to support its participation in this matter. Accordingly, our client will be seeing an award of costs for its participation.

Our client will be represented in this matter by Ms. Julie Girvan.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

RBW/vk

c: Julie Girvan

2242309.1

T: 416-365-1110 F: 416-365-1876